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Liubov Jdanova,

Chair of the European Studies Department
American University of Central Asia

205 Abdymomunov Street,

Bishkek, 720040, Kyrgyz Republic

Subject: European Studies Programme

Dear Ms Jdanova,

I would like to thank you very much for the continuous cooperation between your
department and the EU Delegation to the Kyrgyz Republic.

The successful European Integration over the past decades is a fascinating and complex
process, which provides lessons for the Central Asia region. The overall objective of the
European Studies Programme is to help comprehend this integration process. The
interdisciplinary approach you have chosen, that is trying to explain the process from
historical, political, economic, cultural and legal perspectives is supporting this objective.

I appreciate that the graduates of the programme are fluent in two European languages
and have a solid background in European history, politics, economics, law, and culture.
The programme is unique in the sense that it is the only programme in the Central Asian
region that offers a major in European Studies.

The EU Delegation is looking forward to a continued cooperation with your department,
your professors and students:
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